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Wednesday 7th June 2023 
Dear Parent and Carers,  
 

Whole School Trip to Bridlington Beach – Tuesday 18th July  
 
We will be visiting Bridlington Beach (South shore) on Tuesday 18th July, as a whole school, for 
our summer trip this year. The children will be able to play on the beach and have an ice cream 
or dairy free equivalent.  
 
In order to make the most of the day, we will be leaving school by 9:10am. Please ensure your 
child is in school promptly so that we can register them and leave on time. We will return to 
school for 3:15pm. 
 
On the day, your child will need to have an easy to carry back pack and a water bottle. They 
may bring along beach toys such as buckets, spades or balls etc. A packed lunch is provided by 
school if your child is in Class 1 or 2. If your child would prefer a packed lunch from home, 
please let Mrs. Greening know. KS2 children will need a packed lunch. If they would like to order 
one from school, please let Mrs. Greening know.  
 
We hope the weather will be kind to us, however, please ensure your child is dressed in their 
school uniform and prepared for every eventuality. They will need to have sun cream and a hat 
or warm, waterproof clothes depending on the weather. Please remember to apply your child’s 
sun cream before they leave home.   
 
We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child to cover the cost of 
transport. Thank you to the PTA who have kindly subsidised the cost of the ice creams for each 
child. There is no obligation to contribute and no child will be omitted from the visit because 
they do not pay or do not pay in full.  However, the visit cannot go ahead if the school does not 
receive sufficient parental contributions.  
 
We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile school event.  Please provide 
payment via ParentPay by the 7th July.  
 
On the day, we will also need a limited number of parent/carer helpers.  If you are available, 
then please let your child’s class teacher know.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss. Palmer  
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